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January 3, 2013

David Soule
Rio Grande Engineering
P.O. Box 93924
Albuquerque, New Mexico  87109

RE:
1516 Fifth Street NW - Grading and Drainage Plan  
SE Corner of 5th & Bellamah NW      P.E. Stamp:  12/21/12       File # J14-D167
Dear Mr. Soule, 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12/21/2012, the above referenced plan cannot be approved for Building Permit or SO-19 Permit until the following concerns are addressed:  
1. Provide a width dimension for the four Sidewalk Culverts proposed on Bellamah Avenue, on the north side of the site.  

2. Update the SO-19 Permit notes in accordance with the attached sample.  

3. Clarify with legend and build notes, what is existing and proposed resurfacing, header curb (?), and landscape improvements.  
4. Provide more detailed grading information, spot elevations, and flow arrows for the repaved parking area, to show how runoff will be directed through the proposed, water harvesting areas of the landscaping.  

If you have any questions, you may contact me by email at grolson@cabq.gov, or telephone 505-924-3695.

Sincerely, 
Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Attachment:
SO-19 Sample Notes (.pdf)
Orig:
Drainage file  J14-D167
c.pdf
Addressee via Email:  David@RioGrandeEngineering.com  
    Richard J. Berry, Mayor
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